
 

Important Dates: 

June 1st- PD day for Douglasdale 

only 

June 27th- Early Dismissal for Dr. 

George Stanley 

June 28th- PD day for Douglasdale 

& Dr. George Stanley 

-Family Event at Fish Creek Park 

June 29th- PD day for all schools 

July 2nd- CLOSED for Canada Day 

July 3rd- First day of Summer 

Camp 

 

Friendly reminder… 

Please remember to 

send a hat, sunscreen 

(not the spray kind) 

and a water bottle 

with your children 

everyday. Sandals are 

appropriate to wear if 

they would like, 

however they must 

strap to their feet. 

This means no flip 

flops or crocs to 

ensure that their 

footwear stays on 

their feet during play. 

 

 

Hello Douglas Glen Families! 

The school year is coming to an end and we are 

gearing up for summer camp! This means for some of 

you, the last day we will be seeing you is June 29th. We 

want to wish those families a fun and safe summer; 

we’ll see some of you in the fall! For those of you who 

have registered for summer camps, we can’t wait to 

see you raring to go on July 3rd! If your children are 

registered for summer camp, please make sure you 

have your camp packages. These have all the 

information you need to know about the weeks your 

children are registered for. 

Have a fantastic summer! 

~Douglas Glen Staff 

 

 

 

 

June Family Event 

Thursday, June 28th we will be having a 

Juvenescence wide family night at Fish 

Creek Park. There will be food, fun and 

games for the whole family! See staff for 

more information and to sign for permission 

during the first week of June. The event will 

run from after school until about 6 pm. 

 


